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Amy Hill <ahill@usd434.us>

Fwd: resignation
1 message

John Denk <jdenk@usd434.us> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 9:31 AM
To: Amy Hill <ahill@usd434.us>

FYI
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Carrie Hawks <chawks@usd434.us>
Date: Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 8:29 AM
Subject: resignation
To: John Denk <jdenk@usd434.us>, Diann Faflick <dfaflick@usd434.us>, Zachary Harwood <zharwood@usd434.us>, Melanie Wallace
<mwallace@usd434.us>, Faith Flory <fflory@usd434.us>
Cc: Brett Fenton <brett.fenton@greenbush.org>, Tiffany Burget <tburget@usd434.us>

Dear SFT Administrators:

I am writing this letter to resign my position as a CAC Redesign Pilot, as well as a BLT member.  This year has been the most difficult year
that I have ever had in my almost 20 years of teaching.  It has forced me to do a lot of reflecting.  I feel like I have my hands in so many
things which creates so many details to manage.  It has become overwhelming to the point that I am getting burned out and feeling
inadequate.  To be clear, I still cherish and value my time with my students.  My priority is to teach and advocate for my students to the best
of my ability, while also being a resource to help classroom teachers meet their students' needs.  In addition, I feel that managing my paras
and getting them the resources that they need, being an active participant in SIT, and being a contributing member to LINK are all
necessary as a Reading Specialist and Title I teacher.  This by no means discredits the importance of Kansas Redesign.  I believe that
Redesign will have a positive impact on all of our students.  I, however, feel that it is necessary to step back from something in order to be
the most effective teacher for my students and co-workers.  I will finish out my commitment as a Redesign Pilot and BLT member for this
school year.  However, I am resigning my position as Redesign Pilot and BLT member at the conclusion of the 2019-2020 school year.  
Thank you for the opportunity and your support, Carrie Hawks

-- 
Carrie N. Hawks
Reading Specialist

Confidentiality Warning: This e-mail contains information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above.Â  If the reader of
this e-mail is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, any dissemination,
publication or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.Â  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify me by return e-
mail. Â 

-- 
John Denk, Superintendent
Santa Fe Trail, USD 434
104 S. Burlingame
Scranton, KS 66537
1-800-836-9525
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